
Malcolm X 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 
Second Amendment to RFP 
Date: September 15, 2020 

 
The Office of the Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development (DMPED) is providing the 
following modifications to the RFP released on July 30, 2020:  

 
Item #1: Contact Information of Interested Respondents  

 
In lieu of a pre-bid meeting for the Malcolm X RFP, DMPED is offering to publicly release the contact 
information of Respondents want to share their information with other interested parties. If you would 
like for your information to be released, please contact Stacy Meyer by September 21, 2020 at 
stacy.meyer@dc.gov with the following information:  

 
1. Company Name  
2. Company Address  
3. Point of Contact Name  
4. Point of Contact Email Address  
5. Line of business (Architect, General Contractor, Developer…) 
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